
 
BILSTON SWIMMING CLUB 

 

 

COACHING UPDATE JUNE 2018 
We are delighted to announce that Deborah Arnott passed 
her Level 1 coaches course in May. Both Kim and Deb will 
begin their Level 2 Coaching Course very shortly. This ensures 
we have a top quality team on poolside. 

As you are aware, we have had Alex Thom assisting on our 
coaching team to support us as we transition from Luke 
stepping down as Head Coach. His input and advice in terms of 
moving forward has been welcome. However, after discussion, 
both Alex and the Club feel he cannot commit to Bilston in 
the capacity needed. We thank him for his support and advice 
and wish him luck as he increases his hours at City of 
Birmingham. 

We have the support of ASA West Midlands as we continue 
to actively advertise for a Head Coach and some interesting 
initial enquiries are starting to come in as we approach the 
end of the competitive season. 

The club is also planning some exciting training opportunities 
for the new year. 

We ask for your support during the interim period. Please be 
assured that the commitment of the committee and the 
dedicated coaching team remains unquestionable. The hard 
work and dedication continues behind the scenes! 

Lisa J Pegg 

Chairman 


